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MIDDLE SCHOOL TZITZIT INITIATIVE CONTINUES WITH TZITZIT MAKING 
WORKSHOP FOR EIGHTH GRADE BOYS.

As part of our Middle School-wide tzitzit initiative, 8th grade boys had the special opportunity to learn 
about how to make tzitzit and then practice their new skill by making their very own personal tzitzit. We 
were very impressed with the boys’  hard work, perseverance, and excitement that they demonstrated 
from the first string until the last knot. A record number of students were able to walk away with a brand 
new complete pair of tzitzit. We hope that this program will instill within students a new love and pas-
sion for this important mitzvah. ​


